
STEPHENSON K-12 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TODAY is Wednesday, March 15, 2023 

 

LUNCH TODAY: Hot Dogs 

MARCH IS READING MONTH: Bring your reading sheet on Friday to receive a prize! 

ATTENTION HYC MEMBERS: There will be an HYC meeting held during lunch on Thursday, 

March 16th in the library. Lunch will be provided 

ATTENTION STAFF AND STUDENTS: Student Council is collecting items to send to local 

servicemen and women who are deployed or stationed oversees. Donations will be collected 

through March 16th. Please see posters for details. 

ATTENTION JUNIOR HIGH BOYS AND GIRLS: If you are interested in joining track, there will be a 

quick meeting on Friday, March 17th at the end of lunch (11:45 AM) in Mrs. Beal’s room. 

ATTENTION 6th-8th GRADE STUDENTS: Any 6th-8th grade student interested in joining track, there 

is a sign-up sheet on the counter in the office. Remember, you must have a current physical 

on file. 

ATTENTION SOFTBALL PLAYERS: Practices will be canceled for the rest of this week. There is a 

mandatory meeting for all players Thursday at lunch. 

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL TRACK MEMBERS: High School track practice is cancelled tonight 

due to the boys’ regional championship basketball game. 

ATTENTION K-5 STUDENTS: Great job to our K-5 students who've completed their Treasure Maps 

the past two days as part of our Book Blast! If you haven't filled out your map, you still have 

time to do so and earn prizes as well as one of the remaining treasure chests stuffed with 

cash and the iPad. Congratulations Brenna Schmidt who was our first treasure chest winner 

yesterday! Stay tuned to find out who the next treasure chest winner will be!  

ATTENTION 6-12th GRADE STUDENTS: Please make sure you arrive to class on time. Tardy 

checks are being conducted and detentions will be issued. 

 

ATHLETICS 

Wednesday 

Varsity Boys’ Basketball Regional Finals Basketball game against Painesdale-Jeffers at Negaunee 

at 6:00 PM (CST). Tickets must be purchased at GoFan. 

The student fan bus leaves at 3:15 PM and will arrive home between 10:00-10:30 PM. Students who 

are riding the fan bus do not need to purchase a ticket. Our Stephenson Eagles Booster Club 

will be purchasing game tickets for the student who ride the bus. 

Please rise for the pledge 
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